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1. ENROLLMENT UPDATE 
 

The following is an analysis of the summer 2004 enrollment compared with summer 
2003 as of the same day of registration (June 14, 2004).   

 
 Summer 2004 Summer 2003 Count Variance % Variance 
Headcount 2,653 2,885 -202 -7.0 
Continuing 1,728 1,859 -131 -7.0 
Units 8,650.5 9,228.5 -578 -6.3 

 
2. FORD ASSET GRADUATION 
 

The eighth FORD ASSET class will be graduating on August 4th at 6:00 p.m.  Fifteen 
students will be receiving their Associate in Science Degree in Automotive 
Technology, having completed two years, including summer school, and at least 74 
units of coursework.   

 
3. ADJUNCT FACULTY RECOGNITION 

 
On May 13th, the Cuyamaca College Academic Senate passed a resolution thanking 
Ms. Carol Lloyd, CIS, Part-time Instructor, for her Academic Senate service as Part-
Time Officer at Large for three years and Part-Time Senator for four years.  The 
resolution noted that Ms. Lloyd “provided the above service without benefit of 
reassigned time or extra compensation.”   On behalf of Cuyamaca College, thank 
you Carol for your contribution to the college through Academic Senate and Shared 
Governance. 
 

4. NEW INSTRUCTIONAL PROGRAM APPROVALS FOR 2004-05 
 

The State Chancellor’s Office approved the following new programs and certificates: 
Computational Science; Telecommunications Networking Technology; CADD 
Technology:  Building Design Industry; and CADD Manufacturing. 



 

 
 
 

 


